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THANK YOU!!!! 

Everyone at Norwood House would like to pass on our 

sincere thanks to the families of our lovely residents.  

We really appreciated your kindness and understanding 

during our Covid outbreak.  

We are happy to say that visiting is now open again to 

more than one visitor per resident so we will look forward 

to seeing you all when you visit.   

Thank you once again. 

From  

Everyone at Norwood House 



 

We would like to welcome our new members of staff. 

Some of you may have already met them whilst visiting 

the home, but we hope you will all get a chance soon. 

Here’s a little introduction for you all: 

Firstly, we have Michelle Crane. She is our new Deputy 

Manager.  

We have Helen Jarmin and Amanda O’Mara, who have 

both joined us as Team Leaders. 

Finally, Deborah Osborn has joined us as a Activities  

Coordinator.  

A big welcome to you all from Norwood House! 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

STAN! 

Stan was our first resident to celebrate his 
birthday this month.  

He had a lovely cake to help him celebrate. 

We hope you had the best day, Stan! 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

ANN! 

We would like to wish Ann 

a very Happy Birthday! 

Ann had a delicious cake 

made by the kitchen.  

We hope you had the best 

day Ann! 

 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

LINDA! 

Linda also celebrated 
her birthday.  

She had a lovely visit 
from her husband 
Trevor.  

We hope you had a 
great birthday, Linda ! 



Happy Birthday Ann! 

We would also like to wish Ann a 

Happy Birthday! 

 

She had some lovely visits from her 

family, which included presents and 

balloons! 

 



Happy Birthday 

Shelia M 

Sheila had a lovely visit from her 
husband, David on her birthday this 
year.  

She also had a lovely cake made by 
the kitchen to help her celebrate.  



 

Happy Birthday  

Sheila B! 

Sheila celebrated her 

birthday with a visit 

from her daughter, 

Jackie.  

They both enjoyed a 

lovely cake made by 

the kitchen.  



 

Happy Birthday  

Carol 

Carol celebrated her birthday this 

year starting with a visit from her 

brother Robin.  

She then enjoyed cake, singing and 

presents in the afternoon. 

Hope you had a great day Carol! 



The Garden 
If you read our last newsletter, you would know we 
are busy transforming our garden by adding some 
gazebos for a new environment for our residents to 
enjoy. 

You will have to wait until later in the newsletter, 
to see how the gardeners got on... 



The Queen’s Platinum  

Jubilee 







ARTS AND CRAFTS 

Our ladies had a lovely morning doing arts and crafts with our 

new Activities Coordinator, Deborah. 

Arts and Crafts is a brilliant activity for dementia sufferers , as it 

increases concentration and self-esteem.   



The Garden 
The moment you have all been waiting for… 

The gardeners and Paul have done a brilliant job in 
building our new gazebos. 

We hope our residents will enjoy their new space! 



A Visit from      
Oscar 
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